Dear Family Members and Friends, 


We have been having a lot of fun reading about the adventures of Flat Stanley and learning about maps.  The students also worked very hard learning how to write letters and address envelopes.  We even have a giant map plotting where we send our Flat Stanleys. The students can’t wait to hear back from you!  After you have taken Flat Stanley on your own adventures, please write back to your family member or friend.  Feel free to include pictures or information about where you live! All letters can be addressed to:

ATTN:  Student’s Name - Ms. Hahner’s First Grade

A.B. Combs Leadership Magnet Elementary 

2001 Lorimer Road

Raleigh, NC 27606



Thank you!

                        Ms. Hahner’s First Grade Class
P.S.  Please don’t forget to send Flat Stanley back!
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